
A Word to the Wise Leader.
A band leader has mauy problem-s to successfully solve. Hlow to leeps

the children interested is among the foremost. If she keep her own inter-
est alive she will have conquered this difficulty. Children are keen to
detect feigned intereet. They are also much quicker to porceive the
spiritual iml:ort of mission work than soie are vont to thiuk.

In few words, clear, earnest, simple, aud yet cheery, bring ont the real
motive which leads the nmembers to give and work for the cause in which
they have enlisted. Do not do this once ,r twice, or only now and thon ;
do it at etery meeting-nlot at any set tine. Let it combe in at the middle
or beginning or end, sonetimes in one place and again in another.
Remember ! no prosy talk ; short and to the point. -H. JI. Monthly.

NOTICES.

The Board of 'anagement meets on the first Tuesday of every month, at
3 o'clock p.m., and on the remaining Tuesdays of each nonth at 10 a.m.,
in the Board Room of the Bible and Tract Societies, 104 Yonge Street,
Toronto. Members of Auxiliary Societies, or other ladies interested in the
work and desiring information, may attend a meeting if introduced by a
member of the Board.

Letters concerning the organization of Societies, and all matters per-
taining to Home work, are to be addressed to Mrs. Shortreed, 224 Jarvis
Street, Toronto. The H ome Secretary should be notitied at once when an
Auxiliar y or on d iT focrEd.

Letters asking information about missionaries, or any questions con-
oerning the Foreign Field, as to BibIe-readers, teachers or children in the
various Mission Schools, should be addressed to Mrs. Harvie, 80 Bedford

- Road, Toronto.
Letters containingremittances of money for the W.F.M.S. may, until

further notice, be addressed to Mrs. Jeffrey, Acting-Treasurer, 142 Bloor
Street West, Toronto.

All requests for life-membership certificates should be sent te Mies
Bessie MacMlurchy, 254 Sherbourne Street, Toronto, to be accompanied in
every case by a receipt from the Treasurer of the Auxiliary into which the
fee has been paid.

Al correspondence relating to the sending of goods to the North-
West, or other Mission fields, will be conducted through the Secretary of
Supplies, Mrs. A. Jeffrey, 142 Bloor Street West, Toronto.

All letters to the Board not directly bearing upon work specified in the
above departments should be addressed to Mrs. Hugh Campbell, Corres-
ponding Secretary, 220 Richmond Street West, Toronto.

The Prosident's address is, Mrs. Ewart, 540 Church Street, Toronto.


